
Hovember 1st* 
1933.

Hr. Ronald K. Leathern, 
PresIdent,
HoG ill Players1 Club.

Dear Hr. Leathern,
I am sorry that I have overlooked 

answering your letter of October 26th before this but 
the Players* Olub has the permission of the University 
to present the production "The Rope" In Ottawa on 
December 21st, and I sincerely hope that It will be a 
great success.

Yours faithfully.

Principal,


